
 
P O L I  C  E D E  P  A R T M E N T  

36 SOviatt Street ⚫ HudsonOhio 44236 ⚫ 3303421800 ⚫ Fax 3303421821 

Date: 08/29/2023 

To: City Council 

CC: Thomas Sheridan, City Manager 

From: Perry Tabak, Chief of Police 

Reference: School Crossing Guards  

Regarding our school crossing guard program, I have included some basic information that I 

believe addresses some of the questions that were raised at the 08/15/2023 council meeting.   

We have four (4) crossing guard locations with four (4) full time guards, each assigned to one of 

these locations.  We also have a couple people that are designated as substitute crossing guards 

that will fill in when needed.    

The four existing crossing guard locations have been strategically chosen to facilitate safe 

crossing for our students, and the timing of the crossing guards aligns with the varied start and 

release times of the schools in our community (elementary and middle school).   

This approach acknowledges the varied school schedules, routes of travel, and locations of the 

schools in order to minimize traffic related risks during these critical times of the day.  These 

established locations provide known designated intersections that can be used for students 

traveling to and from school during normal school hours.  

I would be more than happy to address any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chief Perry Tabak  

 

 

 


